
[Florida Gas Transmission Company Letterhead] 

[Date] 

 

City of Chipley 
1442 Jackson Avenue 
Chipley, FL 32428 
 
Subject: Proposed Relocation of Gas Transmission Line on Griffin Road 
 
Dear Mayor Andrews: 
 
As the owner of the gas transmission system within the city limits of Chipley, Florida, Florida Gas 
Transmission Company (FGT) holds exclusive rights and responsibilities to operate, maintain, and 
make any improvements to the gas transmission infrastructure within the area, including the 
relocation of gas lines. This includes any actions necessary to ensure continued safety, reliability, 
and compliance with regulatory standards for the system. 
 
In response to your request regarding the relocation of the gas transmission line on Griffin Road, 
we would like to propose a collaborative effort to address this matter. FGT will be the sole entity 
permitted to perform any improvements or modifications to the gas transmission system in this 
area. 
 
To initiate this process, we propose a fee of $25,000 to cover the development of a detailed 
relocation plan, including an assessment of the project’s scope, timelines, and necessary 
resources. This will allow us to establish a comprehensive schedule and strategy for the work 
involved. The relocation plan will be designed to minimize disruption to the community and 
maintain the highest safety standards. 
 
Once the plan and schedule are developed, we will provide a comprehensive proposal outlining 
the next steps. If you have any questions or would like to discuss this proposal further, please do 
not hesitate to reach out to us. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. We look forward to working with the city to 
ensure the continued success of our gas transmission infrastructure. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
[Your Name] 
[Your Position] 
Florida Gas Transmission Company 
[Your Contact Information] 


